

Hoërskool Silverton

2 March 2025

Hoërskool Silverton Newsletter #5 - 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Warm greetings to you all! As we progress through the school year, I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you who continuously support Hoërskool Silverton. Your commitment to ensuring that our learners arrive on time, dressed appropriately, and ready to receive quality education daily does not go unnoticed. Your efforts contribute significantly to the success of our school community, and we deeply appreciate your partnership.

A gentle reminder that learners should be at school by **7:25 AM at the latest**. Punctuality is crucial in setting a productive tone for the day, and it is the responsibility of parents/guardians to communicate with the respective **grade guardian** if a learner is running late. Your cooperation ensures that we maintain discipline and uphold the high standards of education we strive for.

We would also like to express our sincere appreciation to all parents/guardians who diligently **pay their school fees**. Your financial contributions enable us to provide quality education, maintain facilities, and offer enriching extracurricular programs. If you have not yet brought your payments up to date, we encourage you to do so, as timely payments help us continue offering the best possible education for your children. Remember, investing in education is investing in a brighter future for your child.

We recently concluded a **highly successful athletics season**, and we extend our gratitude to all parents/guardians who supported our athletes. Your encouragement and dedication played a vital role in our achievements. As we transition into **Term 2 activities**, we encourage all learners to register for **sports, arts, culture, or leadership programs**. Extracurricular activities provide valuable skills, discipline, and a sense of belonging. Please assist your child in registering, as these activities have already begun. Communication regarding the respective activities will be shared with parents/guardians throughout the term.

Furthermore, **Term 1 tests are currently underway**, and we urge parents/guardians to support their children by ensuring they are well-prepared. Study routines, adequate rest, and encouragement from home play a pivotal role in academic success. Let us all work together to uphold our **#50%Marung Initiative**, ensuring that every learner strives for excellence.

Together, we excel beyond boundaries! Thank you for your continued support, dedication, and belief in the future of our learners. Wishing you all a blessed and prosperous week ahead.

Yours in education,

Mathibedi-wa-Medupe

Headmaster

